
Dear Mr. & Ms. Ball: 

Thank you for your e-mail comments (attached below) to Governor Steve Beshear regarding the 
rate increase proposed by Kentucky Power Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file 
for the Commission's review as it considers this matter. For your future reference, the case 
number in this matter is 2009-00459. Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this 
case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew M e L n Y b V y  C h  

Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

Date Received: 3/6/2010 8:47:11 PM 
Topic/Subject Desc: ele. bills and gas bills 
i'm a democrat and alwaya vote that way.but if allowed the commissioners to raise our 
utilitys, i vote republican. i'm disabled and simply can't afford all these raises. my gas bill 
is over 300.00 a month and elrctric is 80.00 i simply can't afford no more.don't get a 
raise on my check for two years and my wife hasn't got a raise in over a year. health 
care is out of this world, my meds are over a 150.00 a month even thou i got ins. and 
my wifes is 40.00 a month its just hard on all of us right now so the companys need to 
suck it up too, just like the rest of it be like you and cut thier pay checks. 

Phillip and Mary Agnes Ball 
9478 Meta Highway 
Pikeville, KY 41 501 


